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TO: Illinois Environmental Protection Agency Board S ‘-rE OF ILlINOIS

)‘ft)Th)fl COflfrj Board

I am writing this petition on case #AC 11-18 {IEPA No. 375-10-
AC}. As I explained earlier in our petition, we did work for people
who were unable to afford roof work after storms. I would hold the
material on my property until I could find a contractor with
dumpster space to discard this material. I now know that this is
against the law according to ILLINOIS laws. Not knowing the law
is really not an excuse for this but once I was notified of this we
immediately ceased storing dump material on our property. I have
since not taken on ajob without having a dumpster lined up for
disposal. We are very sorry for any problems we caused the
environment. We realize that not knowing the law is not an
excuse, but would ask for leniency on this matter. Protecting the
environment is of most importance to me and my wife also.

Thank You . JOHN WATSON
DEBRA WATSON
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